Board of Selectmen Meeting
Held Monday, March 22,2010 at 6:30 pm
At the St. Agatha Town Office

Present: Beurmond Banville, Chairman; Dale Chamberland; Dan Bechard; Christy Sirois,
Interim Town Manager.

Chairman Banville called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm and established a quorum.

Town Manager Applications

It was discussed by the 3 board members that the process they would use to review the
applications would be to each choose 3 top candidates and then will discuss those choices in
executive session. The choices were not voiced but written down by each member and kept

confidential.

Executive Session
A motion was made by Dan Bechard and seconded by Dale Chamberland to enter executive

session per Maine Statue 1 M.R.S.A. 405 for the purpose of reviewing Town Manager
applications. All approved. Christy Sirois left the room.

Town Manager ;
Executive session was ended and Christy Sirois re-entered the meeting. Dan Bechard motioned

for the Town to hire Christy Sirois as Town Manager and was seconded by Dale Chamberland.
All approved.

Recreation Director
Applications were given to Christy to review and interview and make a decision. Beurmond

mentioned the possibility of seeing if the AmeriCorps could help with making the position a full
time position for the summer months. Christy will research it.

K-12 Advisory Committee

Dan was approached by a Frenchville Selectmen to have a meeting between the K-12 Advisory
Committee and the Board of Selectmen for Frenchville and St Agatha. The meeting would be to
discuss the direction of the committee. It was discussed that this selectman should go to the
School Board as they formed the committee and had only asked our board to provide a town
representative. All board members agreed not to have a meeting.

Joint Meeting
Woodard & Curran would like to meet with the St Agatha and Frenchville Board of Selectmen

and the Town Managers to discuss the next steps in the sewer project of connecting St Agatha to
the Frenchville lines and plant. All 3 board members approved of having the meeting and Christy
will contact Phil Levesque to set up a time and date.

Lease with Tonya Michaud
Dale Chamberland asked what property was included in the lease with Tonya Michaud and how
much the fee was. It was not know and Christy will look into it and let the board know.



Having no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm.

Respectfully,

Christy Sirois
Interim Town Manager




